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PRAISES
and

REQUESTS

• Praise the Lord for  the safe 
arrival of Karis Isabella Price.

• Praise the Lord for  the visitors 
that  have come to church 
recently. 

• Praise the Lord that we have 
seen spiritual growth  in the 
Church.

• Praise the Lord that we had a 
good youth outing.

• Pray  for  the Bible Stand at the 
market. 

• Pray  that  we would be able to 
continue to adjust  to life with  a 
baby in the house.

• Pray  for  the training  sessions 
for  the children’s workers in  the 
church in April.

• P r a y  f o r t h e c o n t i n u e d 
distribution  of the John and 
Romans.

 T h e L o r d h a s g r e a t l y  
blessed us since our  last prayer 
letter.  Karis Isabella  Price was 
born on January  24 at 1:10 AM. 
What a  great b less ing and 
responsibility  to have a child in 
our home. The nights are shorter 
and the days longer, but when she 
smiles,  life is as it  should be. 
Praise the Lord.  Please pray  with 
us that we would be able to raise 
Karis in the ways of the Lord, and 
that she would be an added 
blessing in the ministry  as we 
serve Him. 
 In spite of the business with a  new baby  in the house, the 
Lord has blessed, and we have seen progress in the church. We 
have had several visitors recently  stemming from  the continued 
distribution of the John and Romans. Please pray  that we would 
be able to continue to reach out to the lost  in our  area through 
distributions, door-to-door, Bible Stand, and other  outreaches. 
Things are a bit more difficult  with the poor  weather  during the 
winter, but with the Lord’s help, we have seen good progress in 
these areas. Another  great blessing  has been that several of the 
men of the church have a real desire to be involved in the 
distributions of the John and Romans. 

Youth Group
 We have been able to start  having youth 
activities with  the teenagers of the church over 
the last several months.  Recently,  we went 
sledding in  the Pyrénees.  Please pray  with us 
that we would be able to encourage these young people as they  face many  challenges in  remaining 
true to their faith in Christ.  Pray  that  they  would become true witnesses for Him  in their  schools 
and homes. 
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